

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Dr. Amy Compton, Director of Secondary Education

RE:

Parent Teacher Student Organization (PTSO) Zoneton Middle School

DATE:

September 13, 2024

Please see the attached request to allow a Parent Teacher Student Organization (PTSO) to be created beginning with the 2024-2025 school year at Zoneton Middle School.

Please approve this request at the September Board Meeting.

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION

DATE:

September 12, 2024

TO:

Ms. Thea Hurt, Director of Human Resources

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

Ms. Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent

FROM:

Lesley Chadwell, ZMS Principal

RE: Parent Teacher Student Organization (PTSO) Zoneton Middle School

Zoneton Middle School would like to allow a Parent Teacher Student Organization (PTSO) to be created beginning with the 2024-2025 school year. This PTSO would be created by families of students currently enrolled at ZMS at the time of service. PTSO is a school-based organization that aims to foster a strong relationship between parents, teachers, students, and the school administration. This would create an opportunity for students to experience activities not otherwise provided at school.

Lesley Chadwell Zoneton Middle School Principal